
 
MAY 5, 2025 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – FIVE YEAR PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY 
(PHA) PLAN FY 2025-2029 

Rockwall Housing Authority (RHA) 

Draft 5 Year Public Housing Agency Plan FY 2025-2029 

In compliance with United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
regulations, the Rockwall Housing Authority (RHA) will be holding a Public Hearing to receive 
public comments on the draft 5 Year Public Housing Agency Plan for FY 2025-2029 (Plan). The 
document is a guide to RHA policies, programs, operations, and strategies for meeting local 
housing needs and goals. The proposed Plan will be made available for public review on May 15, 
2025, both online at  www.rockwallhousingauthority.com and in hard copy format at our office 
location Monday through Thursday from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. (address below). 

The Public Hearing is scheduled 45 days from this date to be held on June 19, 2025 at 10:00 am.  

The hearing will be held at the Rockwall Housing Authority’s office at 100 Lake Meadows, 
Rockwall, Texas 75087. The building is handicap assessable.  

Written comments should be addressed to 100 Lake Meadows, Rockwall Housing Authority 

For question regarding the hearing, please call 972.771.0211 

 


